
Providing Public Comment 

Public scoping under the NEPA is a crucial 

process that allows the following: 

 

 

 

 

An opportunity for citizens to provide input on the Proposed 

Action to help shape the direction of the project 

Early identification of concerns and potential resource impacts  

Identification of issues with the Proposed Action to guide the 

development of alternatives to the Proposed Action 

Comment inclusion in the project file and is shared with the 

decision-makers. 

 

How to submit a comment? 
 

 

 

 

Via comment cards located at the comment table  

Via email to: bor-sha-p2ip_peaproject@usbr.gov  

Via the virtual meeting room at www.virtualpublicmeeting.com/
p2ip-salmon-reintroduction-programmatic-ea-nepa   

Via mail to 

 Mel Yenko, Natural Resource Specialist  

 Bureau of Reclamation 

 Columbia-Pacific Northwest Region 

 1150 N Curtis Road 

Boise, ID 83706-1234 Comments must be submitted or  
postmarked by March 11, 2024. 

All comments will be reviewed by Reclamation, Bonneville, and USACE. Comments that provide relevant and new information with sufficient 
detail are most useful and referred to as substantive comments.  
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